
 
 
 
30th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Legal Guardians and Students 
 
Re: Virtual Sixth Form Open Evening 
 
Following last weekend's government announcement, and due to restrictions on visitors to 
school, we have taken the decision to host our Sixth Form Open Evening virtually.  This will 
take place at 6:00pm on Thursday 9th December and will be held via Zoom.  
 
The evening will be hosted by Mr Hellier (Head of Sixth Form), Mr Bellamy and Mrs Whisker 
and is an essential talk introducing you to Sixth Form provision at Hilbre.  There will be 
presentations from all the Sixth Form subjects on offer which will detail important 
information for all prospective students.  Further information about the application process 
will be shared and we will be able to answer any questions that you or your child/ward may 
have. 
 
Please use the following link to register for your free 'ticket' via Eventbrite. 
 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/virtual-hilbre-sixth-form-open-evening-tickets-
219768853557?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-
medium=discovery&utm-term=listing&utm-source=cp&aff=escb 
 
There will be an opportunity to meet Sixth Form staff and subject teachers face-to-face on 
Thursday 17th March 2022 at our Sixth Form Information Evening.  More information about 
this evening will be sent out in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Mr P Hellier 
Assistant Headteacher: Key Stage 5 
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